
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Friday 6th September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Welcome to a new school year.  I am delighted to introduce myself as the new CEO of the 
Central England Academy Trust.  I started my role on Monday 2nd September, and have 
already had the privilege to visit and spend time across all of our family of schools this 
week.   
 
Thank you for the confidence that you have shown in our Trust by choosing one of our 
schools for your child.  I want to reassure you that I recognise the privileged position that 
I am in, and am passionate about the importance and difference that a high-quality 
education can make to the lives of our young people.  Indeed, my biggest priority will be 
to ensure that the young people who we serve get the very best care and provision every 
day. 
 
I will be present at events throughout the year at all of our schools, and very much look 
forward to meeting and working with as many of you as possible. 
 

 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 

Andrew Dickinson 
CEO  
 
 
If you would like to find out more about the Central England Academy Trust, please visit 
our website at www.centralengland.co.uk  

http://www.centralengland.co.uk/

